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15. February 2023

Environmental Department

Due to the high demand, the service offer "Individual PV advice" will be continued in
Bocholt 2023. More than 60 homeowners have already taken advantage of the opportunity
and received individual advice on the possibilities of using solar energy.

50 per cent promotion
Last November alone, 22 requests were made for such counselling. "It looks like the offer
is hitting the nerve of the time," says environmental officer Angela Theurich. The individual
consultations take place online, by appointment. The personal contribution is 80 euros,
which corresponds to a 50 percent subsidy from the city of Bocholt. The consultations are
carried out by specialists from the Rhine-Ruhr Climate Agency.

The individual consultation as well as the written report of the solar expert includes
concrete amortisation calculations based on the wishes of the homeowners as well as a
written report on the results of the respective analysis.

Through the format of "Zoom" meetings, citizens of Bocholt can receive uncomplicated
information. In this way, finding an appointment is also simple and quick. Interested
citizens of Bocholt should contact the Rhine Ruhr Climate Agency directly. Contact Annika
Lipke at 02041 77394-14 or e-mail: lipke(at)klimaagentur-rr(dot)de.
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